102 Second St

Po Box 6/

Mohawk, Mi 49950

906-337-2302

#### **Board Members**

Mark Aho Supervisor

Becky Butala Clerk

Julie Newman - Treasurei

John Kaura

Truste

Roger Haataja - Trustee



#### **SUMMER 2023**

#### **OFFICE HOURS**

Allouez township office hours for the summer of 2023 starting July 6<sup>th</sup> will be Tuesday 1:30 pm to 5:30 pm and Thursdays 9:00 am to 1:00 pm. We do have a secure drop box to the right of the door where payments can also be dropped off. Please note if you would like a receipt sent. Appointments are available if you're not able to make it during office hours.

## Music in the Park

Music in the Park is set to start up for the Summer and run every Tuesday June 27<sup>th</sup> until Tuesday September 12<sup>th</sup>. from 6pm to 8pm in the Mohawk Park. Concessions will be available and event will be cancelled due to inclement weather.

# Fall Clean-up

The annual fall cleanup will be held Saturday September 9th from 8:00 am to 12:00 pm.

Due to the rising cost of diesel prices, we are having to raise the price for the vouchers.

The cost is:

## \$15.00 per load limit 2 for current sanitation customers

## \$25.00 per load limit 2 for township land owners who do not have sanitation service

You can pick up vouchers during office hours from August 8th – August 24th.

In order to get a count on how many dumpsters are needed

NO VOUCHER WILL BE SOLD AFTER AUGUST 24th

\*\*\*Board of Review will meet on Tuesday July 18th from 10:00 am to 11:00 am\*\*\*